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If we do not have questions or if we have never had a problem with our Notary license, I feel
that we should not have to take both of the tests just to renew our Notary.  It takes alot of time
and frustration.  If something changes then you can send us updates, but not have to take the
whole test just to renew. 

Thank you,

Jo Nell Pinnegar
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